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Penn State and BRAC University develop bilateral relationship 

 

Mary-Ellen Madigan, Director of Enrollment Management, Pennsylvania State 

University visited BRAC University on November 13.  The purpose of the visit was to 

develop bilateral relationship between the two universities. A discussion, on the 

occasion, focused on working strategies for mutual benefits through exchange 

programmes and resources sharing. Syed Saad Andaleeb, Vice Chancellor of BRAC 

University, chaired the session, along with distinguished faculty members and 

administrative staffs. 

 


